
Submitter: Sarah Silkie 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2945 

This bill is a common-sense and urgently needed investment in the health of our 

children, the air we breathe, and the future we are building for Oregon. I have 

asthma, and I remember what it was like as a kid waiting with all of the buses running 

and feeling like the air was suffocating me. Please make safe rides to school a 

priority for Oregon kids. 


